

School Communication Team Newsletter

3rd March 2023

This year, we are pleased to launch the start of our newsletter to keep you all updated on the wonderful changes and plans that we are making throughout our school. This half term we have spent a lot of time discussing how we are going to support our local charities and the community we live in.

Keep reading to find out how you can help us!

Friday foodbank:

This year we have chosen to continue supporting our local foodbank, so that we can help those in need within our own community. In order to make donating easy for everyone, we have selected one date for each key stage.

Next half term:

Reception and KSI (years 1/2): Friday 10th March

LKS2 (years 3/4): Friday 17th March

UKS2 (years 5/6): Friday 24th March

Our communication team have decided to support MAGGS this year. For those of you who do not know who MAGGS are or what they do please follow the link to find out more. https://www.maggsdaycentre.co.uk/how-we-help/

In order to help, we would like to do a collection of any unwanted items that we can donate to support the organisation.

Therefore, if you have any unwanted coats, hats, sleeping bags, trousers, shoes, unopened toiletries, and waterproof items of clothing, please send them into school on Wednesday 8th March.

Why let unwanted items go to waste? Just imagine the impact you could have an someone else's life!!!!



SPONSORED READ!

Finally, we have been trunking about how we can best support our school community and one thing that came up a lot was the range of books within the classroom. Therefore, we have decided we are going to launch a sponsored read during the week of World Book Day to help raise funds and restock our shelves with wonderful new stories! Each child has been given a sponsorship form to bring home.

Thank you for your support!

